
 

 

UPDATE: 
          

T h e  o l d  b u i l d i n g ’s  n e e d  f o r  a  
m a k e o v e r  i s  t a k i n g  a  l i t t l e  
l o n g e r  t h a n  p l a n n e d  …  

 

STAY TUNED! 
REOPENING DATE WILL BE ADVISED 

AS SOON AS WE KNOW!  
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience.  
Should you need to contact us please email: 

info@southperthhistoricalsociety.org 

                            www.southperthhistoricalsociety.org 

mailto:info@southperthhistoricalsociety.org

